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This week has been ‘Anti-Bullying’ week for our Upper Formal students. They have 

discussed bullying at length and decided to put their thoughts on a jigsaw piece to 

create a lovely display when asked the question;  

“United against bullying, what role do you play?” 

 

Missing items!! 

One of our school children has lost two brand-new Welburn hoodies since September. 

Please could you check to see if your child has brought them home by mistake.  

 

Welburn Hall Weekly 

Friday20th November 2020 

We are holding a virtual careers ‘coffee’ morning for the 

parents/carers of students in years 11 to 14. This will be via 

Microsoft Teams on the morning of Tuesday 24th November. 

Alison Fletcher our specialist careers advisor will be available to 

provide information and answer questions about options post 

Welburn. 

If you would like the opportunity to chat with Alison please 

contact our Family Support Manager Cath McGill on: 

c.mcgill@welburn-hall.n-yorks.sch.uk 



If your child is on free school meals or are boarding they will automatically 

and will not have to pay. If they are

own lunch and are interested in having a Christmas dinner then you must inform us so 

that our kitchen team can place their order.

                                        …………………………………………………….

If you missed last week’s Newsletter…

 

We will be turning old jumpers into sparkly new creations in craft sessions at school so 

don’t forget to send them in nice and early so that your children have plenty of time to 

get creative. If you do not wish to do this then your child can wear a (ready

Letters have been sent out via Teachers2Parents. Please let Kim (Admin) know if you 

have not received it. 

If you have any questions about Christmas Jumper Day then 

s.rhodes@welburn-hall.n-yorks.sch.uk

 

Decorations: If your loft is anything like mine (an Aladdin’s Cave) it will take some 

energy to muster up even the thought of getting up there

and needs must, especially now more than ever before! so limber up

on �and get past them cobwebs in search of beautiful sparkly Christmassy 

paraphernalia. Let’s spread some light and cheer and make the end of 2020 the best 

that we can. If you manage to 

need any more then please spare us a thought. Our students love to decorate the main 

house up for Christmas and that would be a great bonus 

the more we have the merrier! 

 

If your child is on free school meals or are boarding they will automatically 

f they are on free school meals but are currently bringing their 

and are interested in having a Christmas dinner then you must inform us so 

that our kitchen team can place their order. 

……………………………………………………. 

ssed last week’s Newsletter…Friday 11th December

We will be turning old jumpers into sparkly new creations in craft sessions at school so 

don’t forget to send them in nice and early so that your children have plenty of time to 

ot wish to do this then your child can wear a (ready

Letters have been sent out via Teachers2Parents. Please let Kim (Admin) know if you 

about Christmas Jumper Day then please ask 

yorks.sch.uk 

If your loft is anything like mine (an Aladdin’s Cave) it will take some 

energy to muster up even the thought of getting up there… But it is that tim

and needs must, especially now more than ever before! so limber up,

past them cobwebs in search of beautiful sparkly Christmassy 

. Let’s spread some light and cheer and make the end of 2020 the best 

at we can. If you manage to come across anything that perhaps you do not want or 

please spare us a thought. Our students love to decorate the main 

and that would be a great bonus for them as our house is huge so 

the merrier!  

Please let us know by the 24

November if you wish for your 

child to eat a Christmas Roas

Dinner with all the trimmings. 

(This will be within their 

bubbles and not in the main 

hall as usual). The   price is 

£2.75. 

 

If your child is on free school meals or are boarding they will automatically be entitled 

on free school meals but are currently bringing their 

and are interested in having a Christmas dinner then you must inform us so 

December 

 

We will be turning old jumpers into sparkly new creations in craft sessions at school so 

don’t forget to send them in nice and early so that your children have plenty of time to 

ot wish to do this then your child can wear a (ready-made) one. 

Letters have been sent out via Teachers2Parents. Please let Kim (Admin) know if you 

please ask Sam Rhodes:  

If your loft is anything like mine (an Aladdin’s Cave) it will take some 

But it is that time of year 

, get your face mask 

past them cobwebs in search of beautiful sparkly Christmassy 

. Let’s spread some light and cheer and make the end of 2020 the best 

come across anything that perhaps you do not want or 

please spare us a thought. Our students love to decorate the main 

as our house is huge so 

lease let us know by the 24th 

November if you wish for your 

child to eat a Christmas Roast 

Dinner with all the trimmings. 

(This will be within their 

bubbles and not in the main 

hall as usual). The   price is 



Enterprise: 

As you may already know Enterprise
Kendell and Janice Wilson. Each year
students oftenmake products 
Christmas usually sees the students attend 
this year due to Covid it has been cancelled. We usually aim to make about £500 which 
is used to pay for extra curriculum activities such as dance competitions, cinema or 
panto trips etc.  
This year our only way of making any money for 
may be able to partake in next year
people within the local area. 
So far, we have made jams, marmalade’s, chutney
shortbread and dog and cat biscuits as well as some 
Facebook this week.  
 

 
The bauble and light up wreaths are 
dog biscuits are 2 for £6. 
(Wreaths are limited availability, on a first come first served basis)
 
If you wish to support us and purchase anything that has been lovingly made then do 
contact admin to request an order form. Thank you
                                     ……………………………………………………

Have a great weekend all and we will see you on Monday 

Enterprise is the name of our group that is run by Jenna 
Kendell and Janice Wilson. Each year lessons are run across the whole college and the 

 to sell in their weekly tuck shop and on special occasions. 
Christmas usually sees the students attend Beadlam Grange Christmas Craft Fair however 
this year due to Covid it has been cancelled. We usually aim to make about £500 which 

culum activities such as dance competitions, cinema or 

This year our only way of making any money for any extra curriculum activities
may be able to partake in next year is to send out order forms to parents/carers and 

 
we have made jams, marmalade’s, chutneys, Christmas cakes, mince pies, 

shortbread and dog and cat biscuits as well as some lovely wreaths which were shown on 

 

The bauble and light up wreaths are £10 each, Reindeer wreaths are £8 each and the 

(Wreaths are limited availability, on a first come first served basis) 

If you wish to support us and purchase anything that has been lovingly made then do 
n order form. Thank you 

…………………………………………………… 

Have a great weekend all and we will see you on Monday 
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culum activities such as dance competitions, cinema or 

extra curriculum activities that we 
is to send out order forms to parents/carers and 

, Christmas cakes, mince pies, 
which were shown on 

 

£10 each, Reindeer wreaths are £8 each and the 

If you wish to support us and purchase anything that has been lovingly made then do 

Have a great weekend all and we will see you on Monday  


